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Dear 4-H’ers, Parents, and Leaders, 
 
Can you believe summer is over and school is starting?  Time flies when you’re 
having fun.  Hope everyone had a great summer and that you’re excited about the 
future. 
 
There are lots of things coming up, so get out your calendars and mark the dates 
you find in this newsletter. 
 
EVERYONE MUST register online on 4-H Connect to be in the system.  Only five or 
six have done that already, and they need to be edited.  If you are one of those, 
please go back in and make sure everything is correct and checked if it should be 
checked.  If you’re not registered on 4-H Connect, you’re not registered.  
 
Read the rest of this newsletter carefully for dates, times and deadlines. 
 

Sincerely, 
 Brock Fry              ctâÄxààx VÉÉÑxÜ 
 Brock Fry        Paulette Cooper 
 CEA-AG/NR/4H       EA-CEP 4H/CD 
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URGENT NOTICE !!!!!!! 
 
4-H BANQUET & AWARDS PROGRAM 

Sunday afternoon, August 30, 2009, 2:00 p.m. 
 Kellyville Community Center 
 
ALL 4-H members are encouraged to attend the banquet and awards 
program.  Achievement and participation certificates will be awarded, as 
well as several special presentations.  Theme is luau; dress is Hawaiian, 

 shorts or revealing clothing. but no
Be here before 2 o’clock and bring a guest if you like.  The speaker will be Lanicia Jones, 
a former Marion County 4-H’er and Gold Star winner, now a successful financier and  
entrepreneur.  Don’t forget to come by the Extension office and pick up some tickets on 
the Fair drawing to sell.  This will help cover the cost of the awards banquet. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
Roshunda Wilson, for winning Cooperative Extension’s 4-H’er of the Year in Leadership at 
Career Awareness and Youth Lab at Prairie View A&M University this Spring. 
Danny McNeely, for being Stage Manager for the Talent Show at Career Awareness and 
doing a great job. 
Roshunda Wilson, Danny McNeely, Eva Hall and Taylor Foster, for winning ribbons for 
their Record Books. 
Roshunda Wilson and Eva Hall for being chosen Marion County’s Gold Star winners this 
year. 
Eva Hall for attending District Youth Leadership Lab this year and running for a District 
Council office. 
Roshunda Wilson for being chosen to attend National 4-H Conference in Atlanta, GA this 
Fall. 
Keep up the good work, everybody. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Food Show: all who are planning to participate in the Food Show should call the Extension 
office to register so we can set a date for a workshop. 
Photography: all interested in entering the photography contest should let us know soon. 
Shooting Sports: we’re really excited about Shooting Sports.  We just finished a training 
for Shooting Sports coaches here in Marion County and we have a new Shooting Sports 
club forming.  If you are interested, call the Extension office or 4-H leaders Harold and 
Karen Crumbie. 
 
DON’T FORGET, IF YOU’RE NOT REGISTERED ON 4-H CONNECT, YOU’RE NOT 
REGISTERED!!! 
 
Hope to hear from you soon and see your name on 4-H Connect. 


